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	Queen Street, Little Hulton, Salford M38 0WH

Tel: 0161 921 1940
E-mail: stedmunds.rcprimaryschool@salford.gov.uk

Website: www.st-edmunds.salford.sch.uk/
Headteacher Mrs C. Harrison B.Ed Hons NPQH


8th February 2019
Reading Fun March 2019
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World Book Day 

We will be celebrating World Book Day 2019 as always! We would like all children to come into school on Thursday 7th March 2019 dressed as their favourite book character. We have an action-packed day planned as usual. Our theme this year is ‘Fairy Tales’. We will be celebrating all sorts of fairy tales across the school. 
Costume inspiration can be found online (http://www.worldbookday.com/dressing-up/).

Book Themed Fortnight 
We will focus on the theme of ‘Fairy Tales’ for the first two weeks back after the half term holiday. Each class will focus on a ‘Fairy Tale’ themed book and take part in a range of activities.  
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£1 Book Vouchers 
We have received our annual £1 book vouchers for all children. We will send them home soon and you can enjoy spending them on a book with your child. There are a range of books in WHsmiths that are £1.00 and can be purchased with the voucher. 
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Extreme Reading Competition 
We are going to launch the previously very popular extreme reading competition again. This competition involves you taking a photograph of your child/ren reading in an extreme way or place. Please be safe! You can either print the photograph and send it into school or email your entry to the school email by 7.03.19-stedmunds.rcprimaryschool@salford.gov.uk
Winning entries from EYFS, Key Stage 1 and Key Stage 2 will be rewarded with a Waterstones book voucher!

Book Fair 

The book fair will be in school again between Monday 4th March and Thursday 7th March. The book fair will take place in the school hall at 2.50pm each day. We will remind you closer to the time. 
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We hope you’re looking forward to all this reading fun! 
Mr Holcroft

English Lead

